Dear FAW Families,

The NJHS of Father Andrew White School under the leadership of Isabella Longmore, Maura Schmeiser, and Tanner George are seeking your assistance with a holiday school-wide project. This year we are partnering with Cross Catholic Outreach to prepare "Boxes of Joy" for children who wish for just one gift during the holiday season. Our school goal is to fill 50 "Boxes of Joy" that will be distributed at Christmas to children in poor countries. What we need from you is donations to help fill our "Boxes of Joy". Stapled to this cover letter you will find a list of possible items to buy. If your family could donate any of the items to help us fulfill our goal of filling 50 "Boxes of Joy" it would be greatly appreciated. We need the support of our FAW families to help children around the world have a package of joy. We will also be having a \$2.00 Tag Day on November 7th to help cover the cost of shipping. Each box is \$9.00 to ship. All of your donations can be sent to school and placed in the bin in the 5th grade classroom labeled "Boxes Of Joy Donations." All donations must be sent in by November 5th, so we have time to pack the boxes and ship. Students will be writing letters to be placed in the boxes during classroom time. Thanks again for all your support with this project.

Respectfully,

Isabella Longmore, Maura Schmeiser, and Tanner Gerorge 8th Grade NJHS Members